
	

Grief Support Group for Parents Who Have Lost Children  

With Special Healthcare Needs and Disabilities 
 

 

 

 

The Grief Support Group for Parents Who Have Lost Children With Special Healthcare Needs and 
Disabilities is a peer-led support group for parents at any stage of grief after the passing of their 
child.  Our meetings are facilitated by parents who have lost a child.  The mission of this group is to 
provide a safe place for parents to share and talk about their loss with other parents who have 
experienced a similar loss and to encourage parents as they move forward in life after the passing of 
their child. 

 

Meetings are held the Second Thursday of each Month  

6:30 pm – 8:00 pm 

 

The Grief Resource Center 

1113 University Blvd.  NE   87102 

(Behind French Funerals and Cremations 

 just south of Carrie Tingley Hospital) 

 

For more information, contact Lori Steward at (505) 463-5674 or loristeward92@gmail.com 

or 

The Grief Resource Center at (505) 842-7166 


